
School Community Relations       Policy 804 
 
 
 
 Relations with Community Organizations 
 
 
We believe that the public schools have the primary responsibility for the formal education of the 
children and youth of the community.  However, the school board recognizes that many 
governmental agencies and community organizations, while not primarily concerned with education, 
play a definite role in education. 
 
Therefore, it is the desire of the board to establish positive working relationships with all other 
public and private organizations that contribute to the education process and to the general welfare 
of the citizens of the community. 
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